
 WSR IN A WEEK
NEWSLETTER 10            1ST NOVEMBER  , 2020

Message from Head of the Arabic Language, Islamic Education
and Social Studies Department

Week starting  1st November  
Theme of the Week

Flag Day 

Sunday 1st November Principal's Clinic

Monday 2nd November  Primary Parent Art day

Q&A session with Head of primary

 Tuesday 3rd November  Celebrating Flag

Day 

 Dubai fitness challenge  

Parent Q&A session with Head of           

 Arabic &Islamic

5th November Thursday  Celebrating Egypt 

T e l e p h o n e :  + 9 7 1  7  2 0 3  5 9 9 9                    
www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com 
https://www.facebook.com/GEMSWestminsterSchool.RAK/

Dear Parents,

The most beautiful greetings from the Arabic Language, Islamic Education

and Social Studies Department, we wish everyone safety.

Further more  ,,,

We have reached the middle of the first semester successfully, thank God ,

despite all the exceptional circumstances we face and you face, Covid -19

conditions . the fisrt term is almost finished and It's amazing to see how

much of this challenge students, staff and parents see during this first

semester .

I am happy in the middle of the first semester, to extend to you the most

beautiful greetings on the occasion of Prophet Mohammad 's birth . Many

religious and national events await us , and I would like to remind you of

some of them .First , we celebrated the birth of the Prophet, then we will

celebrate Flag Day Tuesday 11/3/2020, then celebrate the National Day of

the United Arab Emirates and commemorate the Commemoration Day.

Celebrating all of these occasions built the national sense among students,

the love for the homeland and the leaders of the UAE in the hearts of

students.

The celebration of the Prophet’s birthday was full of many activities

presented by students, which had a great impact on enriching students

’information, raising religious , moral awareness, and spreading Islamic

values among students. Islamic education students who participated in

presenting activities will also be honoured to encourage them and

encourage other students to actively participate. 

We are preparing to celebrate the 49th UAE National Day, which is a great

occasion that expresses the spirit of belonging to the country and loyalty to

its leadership that spares no effort in order to please everyone who lives on

the land of the United Arab Emirates. Our students will virtually prepare all

the celebration segments and will participate in various classes expressing

their love for the UAE and spreading happiness and joy in school. 



 

We have started preparing for the end of the first semester exams, and you will receive reviews and schedules

for all academic levels soon.

We also have the easiest IBT test for Arab and non-Arab students. Sixth grade on November 24, 2020, eighth

grade on November 25, 2020, and ninth grade on November 26, 2020 The Al-Yesser IBT Arabic assessment for

private schools is an assessment of a set of basic skills and concepts for language learning. The test is designed to

assess proficiency in Arabic reading, grammar, spelling and vocabulary through a variety of texts and test

questions based on the Ministerial Curriculum provided by the Ministry of Education.

And we provided a platform since the beginning of the first semester to enhance reading and to enhance all skills

of students at various school levels. "Bird" program for Arab and non-Arab students.

We will also continue to participate in the "Arab Reading Challenge" program for the fifth year in a row. Also this

year, a new program entitled "Writing Challenge" was announced targeting students of public and private public

education schools in grades three to twelve.

Based on the Ministry of Education’s keenness to support and motivate students in the field of literary reading

and writing, the Ministry of Education launches the Writing Challenge Competition, in which students compete

in creative, self-written writings, each student according to his academic grade, according to central tasks that

take into account the competitor’s interests.

Among the objectives of the competition is to emphasize the importance of writing in achieving the knowledge,

skill and cultural communication structures, to stimulate the spirit of honest competition among students and to

develop the skill of creative writing To be a tool for personality development, critical thinking and problem

solving. Participation in such programs is an opportunity to develop a student's skills  And also to discover

talented ones .

We hope that we have succeeded in our goals and we are open to receiving all your comments and always

working on improvement and development. We will have weekly meetings to dialogue with you, listen to your

concerns, and respond to all your inquiries.

Ismail Saeedi    

Head of the Arabic Language, Islamic Education and Social Studies Department 



 

Useful contacts at WSR
If you have any concerns about attendance, punctuality or your child’s welfare,please contact your child’s Tutor
or Pastoral Leader in the first instance. If you are unable to get a satisfactory response by  following the agreed
procedures, then please do not hesitate to contact reception on 07 203 5999 to arrange a meeting
with a member of the Senior Leadership Team or Head of Section







UAE  Flag Day



Primary News



Secondary News
Dear Parents and Students,

We will be celebrating Teacher’s Day at GEMS Westminster School Ras Al Khaimah (WSR) on Sunday

27th of September. Unlike last year, when the corridors and classrooms were filled with excited students

and teachers exchanging presents and warm greetings, this year will be a very different experience due

to the restrictions that have been enforced upon us by the Covid 19 pandemic. Nevertheless, the school

will endeavor as always to ensure our students are given an opportunity to say “Thank You” to their

beloved and respected teachers.

Teachers Day is a very special annual occasion celebrated across the globe to acknowledge, empower

and appreciate teachers. Furthermore, the day also highlights the teaching profession worldwide and

draws attention to the voice of teachers everywhere. Most importantly, it provides students and parents

with the opportunity to express gratitude and appreciation for the amazing work teachers perform on a

daily basis.

We all remember our special teachers - from Kindergarten all the way to University and beyond. For me

such special teachers included Ms. Nia in Primary for her encouragement and warm smiles every

morning, Mr. Gaffney for his calmness, humour and support during tutor time and Dr. Ioannis during my

postgraduate studies at university for being an inspiration. The impact that such special teachers make in

our lives has a lasting impression and undoubtedly provides us with the strength and courage to aspire to

be the very best we can be in what we do. Such fond memories last forever and shape our choices in life.        

On Sunday 27th September, please don’t forget to say “Thank You” to all your teachers that have made

your time at school enjoyable, beneficial and full of great memories! Finally, a huge thank you to all our

students from all the teachers at WSR, for making every day full of laughter, enjoyment and excitement.

Wishing everyone a joyful Teachers Day.

Ziaur Rahman

Deputy Head of Secondary

 

Kindly find below this week Secondary Newsletters :

 

KS3 (Grade 6 & 7) – https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks3-25thoct-28thoct2020/home

KS4 (Grade 8-10) – https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks-4-newsletter--week-of-25oct/home

 KS5 (Grade 11 & 12) – https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks5-newsletter-ay20-21/home
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For School Bus Services – BBT Company 
Parents who want to register bus service for the

students, please visit the BBT counter. 

Timing - Sunday

to Thursday 08:00 AM to 03:00 PM

    Saturday 08:00 AM to 01:00 PM.

 Transport In charge- Mr. Yusaf Rasheed.

E Mail   -   sde-wsr@bbt.ae
Contact -  Tel: 07-2035999 Ext: 204

    

 Thank You.

Offer only for GEMS Parents!
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Dear all,

If you have not done so already, please ensure you have downloaded the
GEMS Rewards App and completed the registration process. The App is
available on IOS and Android App stores.
http://www.gemsrewards.com/ 

There are plenty of offers and savings

Save on your school’s fees today!  GEMS Ambassador Programme
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The GEMS Ambassador Programme has been running successfully for more than a decade since its launch in
2008. In the past two years alone, the programme has helped parents earn back more than AED 650,000.
 

The programme is open to any GEMS Education parent and the process is straightforward: simply introduce a
new family or friend to any participating GEMS school and earn back a minimum
of 4% and up to 100% of your child’s annual tuition
fee in the form of GEMS Points. These Points can then be used to pay school fees
(https://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/why-gems/ambassador-programme/)
 

We very much look forward
to welcoming you as a member of the GEMS Ambassador Programme and thank you for
you participation.
 

Kind Regards
 

Admission Team
GEMS Education

 Keep up to date with our School website

• Check out what’s been happening at school in our Event Logger Page:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-logger/
• What events are happening this Term – check out our Events Calendar:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-calendar/ 

School Term Dates :


